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September 21,1999 

Paula Mer 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
PH 850-413-6502 

Dear Paula: 

I am respectmy submit this letter in response to Docket # 991193-TC. It is my understanding that OUI 
company incorrectly completed and filed the 1998 Regulatory Assessment Fee Return. Our CPA completed the 
form and did not take into consideration the Minimum Annual Fee. We have taken steps to ensure that this 
does not happen again Please he assured that the error w a s  an oversight. We would like to offer a settlement in 
the amount of $100.00 to PSC. I spoke with Jackie Knight in Adnunistration to calculate the amount owed 
OUI behalf. We originally paid $1.34 and should have paid $50.00. We are sending a check to Fiscal Services to 
cover the following amount: $48.66 in shortage of Fees, $12.17 in Penalty and $3.89 in interest, for a total of 
$64.72. If you have any questions regardmg this letter, please contact me at 407-454-3153 ext 23. 

Smcerely, 

&f%sa- 
David L. Stewart 
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